Members of the Oregon Legislature,

Regarding the proposal to lower our state's voting age to 16, it is misguided and | oppose it. It's
no secret why the Democrats want to do this as our state's kids are indoctrinated in our public
school system by teachers who push left leaning agendas. An example are the recent school
walkouts organized by people who run and operate our school system. We can send our young
men off to war at 18, but yet in Oregon they can't purchase cigarettes, alcohol or firearms until
they are 21 because legislators think they know what's best for them, but miraculously they
seem to think 16 year olds have the knowledge and life experiences to cast a vote. Enough of
this hypocrisy.

Robert Dudley
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